
Replacement Associate Plastic Surgeon 

Surgery Program 

Trillium Health Partners 
 

Trillium Health Partners (THP) is the largest community-based academic health 
network in Ontario serving over one million residents in the communities of Mississauga, 
Peel Region, and West Toronto. The hospital encompasses three main sites – Credit 
Valley Hospital, Mississauga Hospital, and Queensway Health Centre (QHC) – offering a 
full range of acute care hospital services, as well as a variety of community-based 
specialized programs.  
  

We are seeking one (1) Replacement Associate Plastic Surgeon, who will have 
additional special expertise in craniofacial surgery to be a member of our Surgery Program, 
within the Division of Plastic Surgery. The successful candidate will care for surgical 
inpatients and outpatients and participate in the on-call rotation supporting Trillium Health 
Partners.  
 
THP’s Plastic Surgery Division provides service to the City of Mississauga and surrounding 
communities. We provide specialized care in all domains of Plastic Surgery and are 
affiliated with University of Toronto and specifically the Mississauga Academy of Medicine. 

 
Trillium Health Partners is an academic teaching hospital affiliated with the University of 
Toronto. The successful candidate would be expected to participate in teaching of 
undergraduate and postgraduate medical learners. In addition, academic appointment 
provides the opportunity to participate in clinical and applied research. Excellent 
interpersonal skills and a commitment to an inter-professional care model are also 
essential.  
 
This position represents an opportunity to join a group of dedicated healthcare 
professionals in a progressive organization. Interested physicians must be certified in 
plastic surgery by the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada, or equivalent 
(e.g. American Board), and be licensed, or be eligible for licensure, to practice medicine 
independently in the province of Ontario. Craniofacial training as a secondary skill is 
preferred. The position is open to all qualified candidates.  
  
Interested candidates should submit their letters of interest and curriculum vitae, along with 
the names of three (3) references by April 11, 2024 to:  
  

Dr. Tom Short, Program Chief and Medical Director, 
Surgery Program 

C/o Lilyana Nooro: lilyana.nooro@thp.ca.  
 

For detailed information on the hospital, please visit: www.trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
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